
TELEPHONE: 4279 

NEW ZEALAND 

Mr. Kermit Geary, 
R.F.D. No. 2, 

Walnutport, 
PENNSYLVANIA, 
U.S.A. 

Dear Mr. Geary, 

CABLE AND TELEGRAPHIC ADDRESS. 
" NATBROADCAST." 

NEW ZEALAND BROADCASTING SERVICE, 

Station 2XG, 

GISBORNE. 

10th May, 1951. 

Thank you for your reception report of April, 27th. 

We are rather surprised to receive reports from the 
United States as our transmitter is only 2 kilowatts. 

Your report corresponds with our logs and we are 
very pleased to include our Verification Card. 

You may find the attached up-to-date list of New 
Zealand Stations of some use. 

Gisborne. 

ENCL. 

Good luck and good DX-ing from us all here in 

Yours faithfully, 

(T.F.A.Shankland) 
Station Manager 


